His Harvest Stand



100 S. Pine St., Suite 100 Zeeland, MI. 49464 Pantry Office 772-3772 Home Repair Office 748-6003 Ext. 2

March 29, 2011

Mr. Brian Bartels Boy Scouts & Cub Scouts 8736 Sunburst Lane Zeeland MI 49464

Dear Mr. Bartels and Scouts.

We are very appreciative of your assistance to *His Harvest Stand* as we minister to the needs of those in our community. Thank you for your recent donation of food products in the amount of **2427 pounds**—this is a *great contribution* to our pantry shelves!

Your donation to His Harvest Stand is a blessing, and a visible testimony of your willingness to share. God is honored—we are grateful. We had a very challenging year, but the unbelievable support of the community makes it possible to continue this ministry. We want to say thank you for the part you had in making that all happen! The amount of people we serve has grown so rapidly, we could never have handled the increases without the help of gifts such as yours.

Thank you for your support of our ministry!

Paul Scholten

Executive Director

Pare Thothe